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The Friends and  Families of Tonacliffe Christmas Fair will be taking place on Friday 6th December 

from 5pm. 

We hope to see many of our families  

on the night.  

There will be a variety of stalls  

as well as a raffle for a  

Fantastic Christmas  

Hamper! 

We have recently received a number of complaints about various incidents of dangerous driving and park-

ing on the roads around school.  

As a school, we are unable to ensure that safe parking rules are followed, but we would encourage any-

body who witnesses dangerous driving or parking to report these incidents to the police using the 101 

 phone number. 



We have been making our Forest 

School into a spooky forest this 

week in celebration of Hallow-

een. 

The children in Nursery put up 

some scary spider webs in their 

Forest school area. 

Children in Years 1 &2 made ghosts to hang in the 

trees, we even made paint from charcoal to deco-

rate them! 

Our pumpkin competition had some 

fantastically frightening entries, the 

whole school really enjoyed looking at 

all of the pumpkins and the School 

Council found it very difficult to 

choose only 5 winners. 

Well done to Ben, Nikolas, Zach, Olivia 

and Poppy! 

We raised a Spooktacular £54! 



 

 

Nursery:              Elliot P. 

Green Class:   Sumayyah H. 

Pink Class:               Louie B. 

White Class:   Kairo B. 

Red Class:   Albie K. 

Yellow Class:  Seb M. 

Orange Class : Fusha B. 

Lime Class:    Avaria J. 

Turquoise Class:  Aaron P.  

Gold Class:    Ned S. 

Purple Class:  Amber B. 

                            

                                                    

                

 

Ash: 322 

Oak: 393 

Hazel: 361 

Willow: 349 

Well done 

to the Oak Team who are this week’s 

winners! 

 

  

  
 

We aim for at least 97% attendance each week; here 

are the attendance figures  for last week: 

                                           Yellow Class:           96% 

Green Class:    94.6%             Orange Class:          94.3% 

Pink Class:   93.3%  Lime Class:               97.5% 

White Class:   72.5%  Turquoise Class:     92.1% 

Red Class:  89.3%              Gold Class:              97.9% 

                                       Purple Class:            90.7% 

Our overall school attendance figure for week  

ending   

 Friday 18th October 2024 is  92.1% 

 

 

Bryony P. 

For being such a kind and 

helpful member of our school 

and always thinking of 

 others. 



              Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Monday 4th November: Parents evening– 3:45– 6:15pm. 

 

Thursday 7th November: Parents evening– 3:45-6:15pm. 

 

Monday 11th November: Anti-bullying week begins. 

Monday 11th November: Maths workshop– 2:30pm & 5pm. 

 

Tuesday 12th November: Turquoise Class parents’ assembly– 9am. 

 

Thursday 28th November: Jungle Book theatre trip– Years 5 & 6. 

 

Tuesday 3rd December: Pink Class parents’ assembly. 

 

Friday 6th December: Christmas Fair– 5-7pm. 

 

Monday 9th December: Christmas carol service at the Ashcroft– 7pm. 

 

Tuesday 10th December: Reception/KS1 Christmas performance– 4pm. 

 

Wednesday  11th December: Reception/KS1 Christmas performance– 2:30pm. 

 

Thursday 12th December: Rocksteady concert– parents welcome- 9am. 

 

Friday 13th December: Years 3 & 4 panto trip. 

Friday 13th December: Green Class parents in the forest– 2pm. 






